Sharon Griffith
ﬁ

From: Molly Stevenson

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 8:51 AM
To: Sharon Griffith

Subject: Solomon Letter of Intent

Good afternoon,
We are asking for rezoning so we can put a mobile home on each property. We are also thinking long term if we need 2 put 2 out there at the
most per plot the rezoning has to be done. I hope this helps.. 229 232 9229

.......... Forwarded message ---------

From: Barbara Herring <bherring@sesurveying.com>
Date: Fri, May 22, 2020, 2:52 PM

Subject: Rezoning Application

To: <solomon64844@gmail.com>

Molly at the County would you to send them a letter telling them the reason you are asking for rezoning. Mostly, because if you were dividing
between immediate family it could have been done with a family tie division and would not have required a rezoning. They need to explain to the
Board members what you are planning to do with the 3 lots.

Send the letter to the Lowndes County Board of Commissioners.

You can e-mail it to both Molly and Trinni

tamiot@lowndescounty.com

mstevenson@lowndescounty.com




